
 

Expression of Interest for the Position of Warden (Girls’ Hostel) 

Date 17.09.2025 

 

Expression of Interest is invited from full-time regular Assistant Professors of Jamia 
Hamdard for the position of Warden (Girls’ Hostel). 

Interested faculty members are requested to submit their Expression of Interest in 
writing to the office of the undersigned latest by 19th September 2025 (till 12:00 
p.m)  

 

Prof.Sayeedun Nisa  
Provost (Girls) 

 


